
As a resident of Castle Pines North, I want to express my concern with Part 150 
Study.
Now that our community is developed, I do not agree with the procedure.
 
Please take into consideration changes that will discontinue the current noise that 
we already experience and with these changes would just add more frustration.
 
Please share a web site or URL where I can monitor the progress of this issue. 
Thanks in advance.
 
Greg J Meno
Manager, Integration Consulting
303 . 319 . 5048


